
The NSW Nurses and Midwives’ 
Association is seeking members for a 
new Culturally and Linguistically Diverse 
(CaLD) Nurses and Midwives Professional 
Reference Group. The group will maintain 
contact through a WhatsApp chat group 
and meet bi-monthly, with the option to 
Zoom or dial in to meetings.

Members from CaLD backgrounds, or 
those with a commitment to furthering 
CaLD issues in the workplace, and who 
are current financial members of the 
Association are welcome to join.

Are you passionate about  

equality and  

ending 
workplace 
racism  
for nurses and midwives?

Do you want to make a difference  
as a professional advocate?

YOUR UNION NEEDS YOU!

Authorised by B.Holmes, General Secretary, NSW Nurses and Midwives’ Association

Members of the group will:

be responsible for 
CHAMPIONING ISSUES 
impacting CaLD nurses  
and midwives

FEED BACK to the NSWNMA 
Professional Issues Committee

assist in DEVELOPING  
AND REVIEWING POLICIES  
for the Association

be A LINK between members 
and the Association.

For more information, or to express an interest contact: Helen Macukewicz  
at hmacukewicz@nswnma.asn.au or 0427 864 637. Or speak to your local organiser.

Being part of the Association means we have more 
collective power to deliver positive change on pay 
and conditions at your work. Join us today and 
together, we can make our future stronger.

NOT A 
MEMBER 

OF THE 
NSWNMA?
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